
I would like to express my deep concern over SB52. I firmly believe that this issue should not be part of our school curriculum. It is a 
parents right and responsibility to be the primary guide over their children's sexual development not the public school system. As a 
3rd generation Oregonian I am becoming increasingly alarmed at the extent to which our government is involving itself in the daily 
lives of its residents.


